
Dear Scout Group, 

As our time together comes to a close, I wanted to take a moment to share my final thoughts with 

each of you. 

Reflecting on our adventures, I am filled with gratitude for the friendships we've built and the 

challenges we've faced together. Each campsite, hike, and meeting has contributed to memories I 

will treasure forever. 

I encourage each of you to continue embracing the values we've learned: teamwork, leadership, 

and respect for nature. Remember that scouting is not just a journey; it is a way of life. 

Thank you for being an amazing group. I wish you all the best in your future endeavors, and I 

hope our paths cross again! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


